The Oregon Legislature continues to pursue gun control laws that incrementally erode the constitutional rights of US citizens.

This bill is another unconstitutional infringement on the 2nd Amendment rights of law-abiding US citizens.

This will just end up court like so many other politically motivated laws and cost taxpayers money to litigate unconstitutional
legislation.

How will this be enforced without more Gestapo-like police-state behavior by law enforcement that violate unlawful search and
seizure clauses of the US and state constitutions?

Why continue to pass new laws and defund the police? The police can't protect good people from bad people and good people need
to be able to defend themselves inside and outside the home. Due to the hostile and political anti-police culture in the US today,
many law enforcement agencies have taken to deprioritizing burglaries and assaults.

Just enforce the laws that already exist and stop looking for ways to turn tax-paying, law-abiding, US citizens and voters into felons.



